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                         27th November 2023 

 

 

Dear families, 

 I am writing to you because many of you would have seen the press coverage over the weekend regarding Daniel 

Reynolds, ex-member of staff at West Earlham Junior School, who committed fraud in relation to the Holiday and 

Activities and Food scheme. 

I am aware there is concern within the community following the article. I would like to reassure you that Mr Reynolds 

has never taught at our school and, as two completely separate schools, we control our own finances. We buy into a 

high level of financial support from Norfolk County Council to ensure we are doing everything in our powers to ensure 

our budget is going where it should and we are not open to any similar situations. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs J Hunter 

Head Teacher. 

 


